
The EU letter

I see a letter written by John Penrose to the PM about Brexit and supported
by others has been leaked to the press. I am asked why I do not comment on
it.

The letter was intended to be private, and is a small part of the many daily
dealings MPs have with Ministers. I do not myself report private
conversations or private letters sent to Ministers, and certainly not those
written by others. I set out here my views clearly, which will be reflected
in what I say and write to Ministers and what I support that others propose.
I  put here details of meetings or letters I have initiated  where
appropriate.

http://www.government-world.com/the-eu-letter/

